
WWW.DELOCK.COM Recall

Dear customers,

In the period from 01.12.2019 to 31.01.2021 you bought the item 
85248 Delock Cable Power Floppy 4 pin female > 2 x SATA 15 pin receptacle metal 20 cm 
from us.

The different pin assignment of 5 V or 12 V can cause damage to your hardware. Therefore we ask you 
not to use this item or remove it from your stock as soon as possible and inform your customers.

You can return the item to us or receive a credit note from us and dispose the item on your own. 

We are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

Your Delock Team


